
 

 

Role of ITAG Members 

 

ITAG roles vary according to the needs of the group but generally: 

• membership commitment is for 2-year terms; 
• members will be offered a $150 stipend for each meeting they actively 

participate in; 
• members meet at least quarterly, in person, for four-hour durations with 

the possibility of a yearly day long planning session; 
• ITAG has two Group members who act as co-chairs with support 

provided by City of Saskatoon staff; 
• the Group makes decisions only when an Elder is present; and 
• members work with City staff to ensure that group work and 

recommendations are in keeping with the ITAG mission and goals. 

Membership Criteria 

The Group's membership is made up of Indigenous individuals with 
representation from distinct and diverse Indigenous peoples. This helps 
ensure that the Group provides a broad and inclusive perspective reflective of 
the unique rights and priorities of Indigenous peoples in Saskatoon. 

Members of ITAG should: 

• be an Indigenous person who resides in Saskatoon; 
• understand the Truth and Reconciliation Commission of Canada’s 

(TRC) Calls to Action, United Nations Declaration on the Rights of 
Indigenous Peoples, and Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women, 
Girls, Two Spirit Calls for Justice; 

• have substantial experience and knowledge regarding the unique 
interests, perspectives, and circumstances of Indigenous people of 
Saskatoon; 

• demonstrate ability to work effectively on a council, group, or board; and 
• be knowledgeable in their own Indigenous ways of knowing, traditions, 

culture, etc. 



ITAG's guiding principles 

manācihitowin  |  wāhkotowin  |  manatisiwin  |  wîcihitowin  |  mīyo pimatisiwin  

pīmācihisowin  |  kanaweyimikosiwin  |  peyatik  |  peyatikimowin  |  tapahteyitamowin 

 
Current Status 

The City issued a Call for Applications for the Indigenous Technical Advisory 
Group in fall 2022. The 2023-24 Group, including the newly appointed 
members, held their first meeting on January 27, 2023. The next Call for 
Applications is expected in fall 2024. 

Questions 

If you have questions about the group or the appointment process, please 
contact email ITAG@saskatoon.ca. 

 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/news-releases/call-applications-indigenous-technical-advisory-group-itag
https://www.saskatoon.ca/news-releases/call-applications-indigenous-technical-advisory-group-itag
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